
Thursday, May 26, 2016 
 
Dear 2nd Grade Family,  
 

Welcome to the 2nd Grade!  We would like to offer our congratulations to 
you and to your family for successfully completing 1st grade.  We are looking 
forward to getting to know each and every one of you as your academic 
journey at Anthony Traina School continues through our grade level.  To help get 
us started, and so that you can take advantage of Back to School sales, here is 
a list of items that are needed for second grade:   
 

  1 standard size pencil box 
  20 glue sticks 
  1 clipboard 
  1 box of #2 Ticonderoga pencils (These sharpen the best – the cheap 
ones just don’t work!) 
  4 whiteboard markers 
 5 wide-ruled composition books 
  1 package construction paper (any color) 
  2 sets of Twistables (crayons) or 2 boxes of 24 crayons 
 2 boxes of Kleenex  
 2 regular folders 
 1 pair of scissors 
 1 package of baby wipes 
 

Please save this note on your refrigerator and when you see a great sale, use this 
check list to help you get ready for the 2nd grade.  
 
Be sure to save Box Tops and Campbell Soup Labels over the summer for the 
Traina Parents Club contests.   
 

Have a safe summer…see you in August! 
 

Your child’s second grade teacher 
 
 
**Please keep in mind that each teacher will request additional items specific to their class 
needs.  An additional supply list will be sent home in August.   
  


